
 

PRESS RELEASE 
Banbury lets the Oxford University Hospitals 

Foundation Trust know how they feel about THEIR 
beloved Horton hospital 

 
This morning the people of Banbury and surrounding areas 
showed their overwhelming support for the Horton hospital.  
 
Since it was impossible to travel the entire length of ‘the hands’ we 
can only estimate the numbers involved.  However a figure of 
5,000 cannot be far out. 
 
People of all ages, mums and dads with ‘Horton’ babies, 
representatives of all ethnic groups that comprise our community, 
people in wheelchairs, the Banbury hobby horses, Radio Horton 
and members of all political parties were there to make their voices 
heard.  Everyone desperate to get their message across as well as  
say ‘I was at Hands around the Horton’.  
 
Our Facebook page (Save our Horton) is constantly being updated 
with images and abiding thoughts of the event. 
 
A massive public outpouring of gratitude that people were able to 
contribute to an event that will go down in Banbury’s history books.  
 
‘If the Trust didn’t hear that today, they must be deaf’ said KTHG 
chairman Keith Strangwood.  ‘Watch my lips - HANDS OFF THE 
HORTON’          
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For more details contact Chairman:           
Keith Strangwood  tel: 077405 99736    email: nkarnia@aol.com 
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